JAMES H. LEsSAR
ATTORNEY AT LAW
1000 WILSON BLVD., SUITE 900
ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22209

TELEPHONE (703) 276.0404

November 22, 1982

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7623 Old Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Harold:

Enclosed are Zapruder's letter to me of November 19th and
the agreement which he signed after modifying it. The first change
provides that the copyright notice "shall be displayed upon each
showing of the Zapruder film." The second change simply adds the

phrase "and his assigns" after your name in the second numbered
paragraph.

I see no reason to object to these changes if you don't.

Zapruder seems confused about what you have in mind with
the original film; he seems to imply, although he does not say
so directly, that the original is with him rather than the Archives.
Perhaps it might help if you spell it out in a letter to him to be
sent through me. Frankly, I thought what we have in mind was clear
enough in what I wrote him earlier. Does what you have in mind
require that the film be taken out of the possession of the Archives
(or whoever has the original) and then returned?

Best regards,

-

AT

Jim



